
 

 

 

 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 

Sydney Western City Planning Panel 

 

 
The following meeting has been cancelled and the matter has been 

removed from the agenda. 

 

The Panel was to meet to determine the following:  

 

• 2019WCI028 – Penrith – DA19/0253 

Address – 2 Lord Sheffield Circuit, Penrith 

Description – Construction of a part eight (8), part ten (10) 

storey residential flat building containing 173 apartments & 

three (3) levels of basement car parking. 

 

When: Monday, 19 August 2019 at 3.00pm  

 

Where: Penrith Council, Passadena Room, 601 High Street, Penrith  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and you will be notified 

of the new panel meeting date once the council assessment report 

has been finalised. 

 

 

 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 

planningpanels.nsw.gov.au 


